

Grantee Newsletter February 2017

Chesapeake Bay Trust's Current Open Grants and Deadlines

Prince George's Rain Check Rebate Program: Rolling deadline

Charles County Forestry Grant Program: Rolling deadline

Chesapeake Conservation Corps Host Site Application: Deadline March 10, 2017

Chesapeake Bay Organizational Capacity Building Grant Program: Deadline March 10, 2017

Charles County Community Watershed Assistance: Deadline March 13, 2017

Gaithersburg Community Watershed Assistant Grant Program: Deadline March 15, 2017

Green Streets Grant Program: Deadline March 17, 2017

Nontidal Wetlands Grant Program: Deadline March 23, 2017

Chesapeake Conservation Corps Member Application: Deadline April 14, 2017

Around the Bay

New URLs for Grant Program Pages

The Chesapeake Bay Trust's new website is here: <u>check it out!</u> A note to all grantees: if you saved links to specific grant pages, you will need to go to our website and get new ones because URLs for some pages have changed.

Interested in Starting Your Own Pet Waste Management Program?

Sustainable Maryland is pleased to invite you to the Prince George's County Pet Waste Management Summit! This event will offer a unique opportunity for Prince George's County elected officials, staff and residents to learn more about pet waste management and how they can incorporate pet waste best management practices into their overall sustainability initiatives. Register here.

Nominations are now open for the Tawes & Coulter Awards Recognizing Environmental Heroes

The Tawes Award for a Clean Environment is a statewide environmental recognition program seeks to involve youth, adults and private and public organizations in the restoration and protection of Maryland's natural resources. Any individual, civic, community or non-profit entity that has demonstrated outstanding efforts to enhance Maryland's environment over a period of time or with a single project may be nominated. The Maryland Petroleum Council will donate \$300 each in the names of the Tawes youth and adult award winners to the non-profit group of their choice. The James B. Coulter Government Employee Award recognizes a government employee who goes above and beyond their assigned duties in efforts to improve Maryland's environment.

Past project winners have included community clean-ups, school ecology or beautification projects, recycling, prevention and control of hazardous materials, waste reduction and other innovative environmental enhancements. Nominate someone here.

Have an upcoming project to photograph?

If you have a project that was funded by Chesapeake Bay Trust, we would love to come photograph it! Please contact Jenny Kley, Communications & Development Coordinator, at jkley@cbtrust.org to let us know when the project or event will take place. You'll receive a copy of the photographs too!

Save the Date for our annual Treasure the Chesapeake Celebration on Thursday, May 4th

We have set the date for our Treasure the Chesapeake Celebration! This year, the event will be held at the beautiful Baltimore Museum of Industry and we are celebrating Mike Hankin, chairman of the Baltimore Waterfront Partnership. We hope to see you there! More details are available here.





Privacy Policy | Unsubscribe

<u>Chesapeake Bay Trust</u> 60 West Street, Suite 405, Annapolis, MD 21401